
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
ON PROPOSED 

ANTIBULLYING POLICY 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that on Monday, September 13, 2021 at 6:00 o’clock P.M., at 
Adrian High School, 785 Riverside Ave., Adrian, Michigan, the Board of Education of 
Adrian Public Schools will hold a public hearing to consider the district’s Antibullying 
Policy Adoption. 
 
The Board may not adopt this policy until after the public hearing.  A copy of the policy 
is available for public inspection during normal business hours at 785 Riverside Ave., 
Adrian, Michigan.  
 
The Antibullying Policy will be a subject of this hearing. 
(THIS SENTENCE MUST BE PRINTED IN 11-POINT BOLDFACED TYPE) 
 
This notice is given by order of the Board of Education. 
 
 
      Bob Behnke, Superintendent 
      On behalf of the Adrian Board of Education 
 
 
 
 


